
FLOOR ADS 

Advertise your business in a long lasting floor 

ad in our club's indoor shooting range.  Thou-

sands of archers will see your ad every year.  

Each ad sells for $1,500 and is good for the 

lifetime of the floor.  Contact a board member 

or club officer today!  
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                Presidents Corner April 2019 

 

Welcome spring!  I would like to give a special 
thanks to the people who ran the lines and 
timers during the state indoor 300, Vegas 450, 
the indoor midwestern.  Your help made eve-
rything run a  lot smoother.  The shoots were 
a success.  Thank you again for all the help! 

We are going to be picking up some new tar-
gets for this shoot.  There is a committee be-
ing formed to review the bylaws.  Carl Mally 
will be heading up this committee.  There will 
be more information at the April 17th 
meeting. 

We have some members traveling soon.  Jere-
miah Zeien will be heading west to Chadron 
Nebraska to turkey hunt as is Joe Sherbon.  
Dennis  Ringgenberg will be heading back to 
Mexico, bad wing and all.  Good luck to every-
one!  

Be safe and shoot straight!   

       Rick  
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      HISTORY CORNER 

1938 A junior membership was started 

and the applicants were required to 

pass an examination on archery safety, 

shooting, and general conduct as well 

as character. One of the firsts to join 

was Mary Ellen Kraus (now known as 

Mrs. Bill Finnegan) there were many 

social event or different parties on most 

of the holidays. The by-laws were lost 

again and were rewritten. Some 

members discussed the possibility that 

the club should have a game preserve  

1939 This year showed the least ever in 

the club treasury of $2.23 in March. The 

dues were raised to $2.00 per member. 

Other clubs were still being formed 

throughout the state. The club had its 

first state target tournament there 

were prizes given to the men with the 

most gold’s the women were given 

prizes for the lowest scores. The club 

shot indoor during the winter at a place 

called Archery Hall this was an old 

bowling alley there were a few 

problems with people paying there 

dues they had to come before the club 

and ask for more time this was usually 

given. There were few holidays that 

went by that didn’t have a picnic or a 

party of some kind  

Congratulations to Chuck Zvacek for getting 

a double  X robin hood  at the ISAA Indoor 
Target.  

 

Welcome To The Waltonian Archers Of Linn 

County New Members From March. 

Ken Matteson 

Lesley Haro 

Kevin Bach 

Jeff Slaymaker 

Adam Gebhart 
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                                                        From The Editor  

April of 2019 is our 84th year.  You might ask what does Waltonian mean.  I’ve been asking this question to 

myself for the last year.  What it means to me is an extended family . All I can say is that in this archery 

club WE ARE A FAMILY. WERE TRADITIONS START AND COUNTINUE TO GROW.   

For those that don’t know me my name is Jeremiah Zeien.  In March 2016 I was talking to a good friend of mine 

that I had hunted with for years.  We were talking about how I wanted to go turkey hunting and that if I did, I 

wanted use a bow.  Keep in mind I had never been turkey  hunting, or for that matter ever used a bow.  I talked 

to a friend I have in Cedar Rapids Iowa.  He was telling me about a relative of his, Tom Mally, and that he was a 

member of a archery club.  I contacted Tom Mally and he told about the club and a little about the history.  

Months went by and I was thinking about what I should do so I got on my computer do a little research.  There 

wasn’t much out there and Waltonian Archers of Linn County seem to be the best option.  I decided that the first 

thing to do was to find a bow and then go out and give it a chance.  I found one on Facebook for $75.  I didn’t 

want to buy an expensive one because I knew it would probably  be ruffling  few feathers at home.  So I got 

some cheap arrows and thought  I’d give it a try.  I gave Tom a call and told him I was ready to give it a try.  By 

this time it was the middle of January 2017.  The first member meeting had come and gone and leagues were in 

full swing.  I came every Thursday after work, payed my $6 and shot with the leagues and embarrassed myself 

every Thursday.  I’ll just put it this way, the first draw and release ended up in the wall above the bail.  Tom 

Mally, Carl Mally, and many others were trying to give me pointers and nothing seemed to work.  So, I decided 

to just to start upgrading what I had.  After about month of upgrading.  My arrows still were not hitting paper.  I 

had figured out that it’s hard to take an old compound bow and upgrade it with the stuff they have today.  After 

figuring out what was going on I was hitting paper.  All I had to do was start grouping the arrows.  After I started 

grouping the arrows I started to hit the center of the target.  After about a month and a half I felt I was ready to 

go turkey hunting in April.  I went turkey hunting in April of 2017 and got my first turkey.  I couldn’t believe that 

my first time out and after only shooting bow for 3 months I accomplished that.  It was the summer of 2017 that 

I stared to go to 3D shoots.  This helped to improve my skills.  I learned a lot about the club and started my own 

family tradition.  Over the past two years my oldest son and I have been attending 3D shoots, and spent 

weekends camping, and enjoying mother nature as we visit with other members at the club during the Deer 

Slayer shoot.   

At the end of the day I'm glad I joined this club and there isn't a day that goes by I don’t regret it, except talking 

to Tom.  That last part of the sentence was a joke.  If you don’t know Tom he is the so called comedian of the 

club.  Darn I did it again.  I'm not trying to make his head bigger than it is already is, but in all seriousness he's a 

good guy. That is the reason that I call this club my extended family. 

It wasn't  until September of 2018 that I threw my name in the ring to be on the board of directors.  I was elected 

and voted in to be on the board. My roll on the board is important to me.  I want  to keep family and THE CLUB’S 

TRADITION ALIVE.   

If you have any stories you would like to submit to the shavings please send to Jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 

mailto:Jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com
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Event Calendar 

Ways and Means 

Gayla Lewis, 563-212-3457, Silverbay13@gmail.com 

Diane Mally, 319-365-4311 

2018-2019 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 
Vice President:  Dan Perra   319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us.net 
Secretary:   Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457              Silverbay13@gmail.com   
Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jerry Carter   319-446-7769  ccarterja@gmail.com 
Board Member:  Dennis Ringgenberg 319-329-0013  dringge@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jeremiah Zeien  319-491-1667  JeremiahZeien@imonmail.com 

Shavings Editor 

Jeremiah Zeien    jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 

Joke Of The Month 

The Helpful Game Warden  

One day while an old bowhunter was hunting whitetails in Northern Michigan. Due to hunting pressures, he 

decided to try a another area, and ended up in a vast cedar swamp. After waiting for about three hours, he 

heard some activity coming towards him, there he saw a large 4 point trophy buck. He awaited his shot, and 

drew back and his arrow went true, the buck ran about 35 yards, and then fell in the swamp. Out of almost 

nowhere, a game warden appeared, and asked the man if he had a hunting license. The old man replied, “I 

can’t remember if I bought one or not”, so the warden said “follow me”, and he dragged the deer out of the 

swamp to where their vehicles were parked. As the warden was about to open his citation book, the old tim-

er cut him off, and replied, "sir, I just remembered, I do have a hunting license. Here it is"!!  
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